
Thank You – From the Myocarditis Foundation 

Saturday, June 8, 2019 was a beautiful day to memorialize 

Lillie Nicole Hall, who at the very young age of three passed 

away from Myocarditis.  Lillie’s parents, Lindsay and Willie 

Hall, and her grandmother, Teri Elie, hosted the event at the 

Gauntlet Golf Club to help raise awareness for Myocarditis 

and funds for education and research of the disease. 

There were over 80 people in attendance to golf and participate in the day’s events.  

Myocarditis Foundation Board Member, Giustina Schiano, spoke about the 

Foundation and what it is doing to support research and education for both the 

medical, as well as public communities. 

The Myocarditis Foundation would like to offer a big thank you to the Hall and 

Elie families for all that you did to raise awareness about the disease in memory of 

Lillie, so that others do not suffer the pain and anguish that their family has had to 

endure. 

 


